
 

 

Parent Forum 4th March 2024 
 

Curriculum resources for parents 
Parents were invited to discuss the curriculum resources for parents, in a computer suite 
visited the curriculum section of the school website to discuss what could be improved. 
 

You said We did 

Liked the split down to subject pages All curriculum pages on the website are 
being worked on. As there is a lot of 
information it does take quite a lot of time. 
Knowledge organisers will be moved to the 
specific subject pages. 
All subject pages will be made consistent so 
information is easier to find. 
We aim for all this work to be completed for 
the next academic year in Sept 2024.  

Found the separate pages for Year 7, 8 and 
9, confusing to have Knowledge organisers 
on those pages need to be on subject 
pages. 

Subject pages weren’t consistent making it 
confusing to find what you were looking 
for.  

A lot of information is included which is 
great just needs to be simplified to be able 
to find. 

 


